

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

January 13, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are gearing up for Catholic Schools Week! It will run from **January 23 to January 28**. Please see the attached schedule. Thank you in advance to our HSA for all of their help and efforts. We hope this is an enjoyable week for all of our students.

Please find important dates listed below.

- ✓ Jan. 17 NO SCHOOL/MLK Jr. Day
- ✓ Jan. 18-20 Midterms Grades 5-8
- ✓ Jan. 23 Catholic School Week Opening Mass 9:00/students wear uniforms/sit with families Open House 10:00-12:00 PM
- ✓ Jan. 28 11:50 AM dismissal

The CDC has again changed the guidelines for quarantine/isolation with regards to COVID. Next week, I will provide you with the new guidelines that will be in place here at St. Stanislaus Kostka School. I rely heavily on the expertise of the Middlesex County BOH, the Diocese of Metuchen, and our school-specific needs in order to make the best informed and logical decisions for the safety of our students, staff, and families. Until then, if you have any questions please reach out to the office.

Finally, grades 5-8 will be taking midterm exams next week. Please be make sure that your child has breakfast and arrives to school on time. The students have been well-prepared by their teachers, and conscientiously reviewing for the past couple of weeks. We wish all of our students good luck on their exams!

Thank you for all that you do. You are always in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal